
 

 

 

 

 

Melbourne Housing Authority 

Public Notice 
October 23, 2024 

 

Notice is hereby given that the proposed Annual Plan 2025 and the 5-Year 
Plan with supporting Documentation for the Melbourne Housing Authority will 
be available for public review and comment for the next 45 days (until 5 pm 
12/15/2024)   at   the following locations:   1401   Guava   Ave, Melbourne 
32935, 4000 N. Riverside Drive, Indian Harbor Beach, 32937, 584 Player 
Lane, Merritt Island 32953. Comments may be submitted in writing or 
recorded through voice mail to the following Doug Wright 321-775-1587 or 
via email at DWright@habc.us 


